
April Newsletter 

 
The next meeting of the Boston Cured Cancer Club for Laryngectomees will be held 

on April 11, 2010.  Last month’s meeting was well attended and very productive.  

 

For many years we have started meeting at 1 PM.  We will continue to gather at 1 

PM but we will now begin the business meeting at 2 PM.  That will give time for 

members, especially new members, time to “schmooze”, get to know each other and 

learn from each other.   

 

The club’s main objective is to help laryngectomees.  We start by visiting new 

laryngectomees within days of their operations.  In past years we have had many 

club members make these visits.  We now have only a few.  At the April 11th meeting 

Karen Burns will be holding a training session beginning at 12 Noon to train new 

people for this important endeavor.   If you have some time to devote for a hospital 

visit once in a while you can show new laryngectomees that there is a life after this 

operation.  Please contact KAREN BURNS at 781-982-9199 or e-mail her at 

knbspeaks@aol.com.  Please contact Karen so that she will have enough material 

available.  

 

We have a new website, thanks to Andre Charpentier.  We are still in the process of 

building it.  Check it out:  www.BostonCuredCancerClubforLaryngectomees.com 

 

We are looking for information to include in the website.  Let us know your thoughts 

and ideas.   

 

I am also looking for material for this Newsletter.  I would like to make it more than 

just one or two pages.  I would like to make it something better and more 

informative.  Please send website and Newsletter material to me by e-mail or 

regular mail. 

 

I also will be sending this Newsletter out via e-mail to all who have given me their e-

mail addresses.  This will save postage, get the information out faster and could 

provide for a more colorful multi-page Newsletter in the future. 

 

Please join us April 11th at 1 PM for refreshments and friendship.  It all takes place in 

the 7th floor cafeteria at MEEI. 

 

 

Bob Mehrman, President 

22 Amherst Road 

Beverly, MA 01915-5624 

978-922-4043 

bmehrman@comcast.net   

 

 

  

 


